
 

 

Update: Mpumalanga TVET Standerton 
 

The PSA Provincial Office in Mpumalanga was made aware of the TVET Academic Calendar signed by 

the Director-General, Mr GF Qonde, which declares 26 April 2021 to be a College Holiday (Academic 

calendar attached). 

 

Following complaints received from PSA members at Standerton TVET College after management 

instructed them to complete leave forms for the day in question, the PSA immediately intervened and 

addressed correspondence to demand clarity from management as to what informed the decision and 

what prescript are relied on as there is no amendment to the Academic Calendar.  

 

Following the PSA’s intervention, members reverted to the PSA and reported that the decision to have 

them complete leave forms has been reversed by the employer.  

 

Members are assured that the PSA will continue to protect members’ rights and interests. Members are 

encouraged to report any infringement of their rights to the PSA Provincial Office on (013)7417500 for 

expert labour law advice and representation. 
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